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Minutes of the July 26, 2022 Regular Meeting
CALL TO ORDER:  On a motion made by Elizabeth Harder and seconded by Art Bodin, the July 26, 2022 Regular meeting of the Harwich Housing Authority was called to order at 5:00 p.m.  Members present were Elizabeth Harder, Marcy Vigneau and Art Bodin.  Kim Bourgea, Vice President was absent. Also present: Tracy Cannon, Director of the Harwich Housing Authority.
APPROVAL OF MINUTES:  On a motion made by Elizabeth and seconded Marcy all members present voted unanimously to approve the May 2022 minutes.
FINANCIAL REPORT:   On a motion made by Elizabeth and seconded by Marcy the financial reports for quarter ended 6/30/2022 were approved and all voted aye.
APPROVAL OF WARRANTS:  On a motion made by Elizabeth and seconded by Art, Warrant 2022.5, was unanimously approved. All voted aye.  On a motion made by Elizabeth and seconded by Marcy, all voted to approve Warrant 2022.6.
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT: On a motion presented by Elizabeth and seconded by Marcy, the Executive Director’s report for July 2022 was unanimously accepted.
OLD BUSINESS:  As requested at the previous meeting, Tracy presented a letter to the Board from the accountants (Fenton Ewald) explaining the final paragraph of the cover letter they send with the quarterly financial statements.  Tracy informed the Board that dumpsters for the one-time clean out like we did last Fall were arriving on 8/12.
NEW BUSINESS:  On a motion made by Elizabeth and seconded by Art all voted to approve the Annual Plan for 2023. Elizabeth then nominated Marcy to be Treasurer, a position held by the member who recently resigned.  Art seconded it, and all approved. Tracy gave Art and Marcy the print out of links for Board Training.
A tentative next meeting was scheduled for September 20, 2022 at 4:00 p.m.

The meeting adjourned at 5:40 pm on a motion presented by Elizabeth, seconded by Art and approved by all.

Respectfully Submitted
Tracy Cannon                                                                                                                                
Executive Director
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